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 Fire and Police Commission 

Testing and Recruiting Committee Report 

 

Meeting Date: 

Thursday, January 14, 2021 

 

Present: 

Nelson Soler, Commissioner 

Angela McKenzie, Commissioner 

Everett Cocroft, Commissioner 

Fred Crouther, Commissioner 

Lee Todd, Executive Director 

Aaron Lipski, Acting Chief- Milwaukee Fire Department 

Nicholas DeSiato, Chief of Staff- Milwaukee Police Department 

 

Excused: 

Ann Wilson, Commissioner 

Steven DeVougas, Commissioner 

 

File FPC19339: Resolution to review the Psychological Evaluation Process for Testing and 

Recruiting. 

 

A motion was made by Commissioner McKenzie and seconded by Commissioner Robakowski at 

the September 10, 2020, meeting to approve and develop an appellate body to review the appeal 

of candidates from the Fire and Police Departments who failed their psychological test.  

 

Commissioner Cocroft made a friendly amendment to specifically state in the motion that there 

will be a commissioner, a clinical psychologist, and the executive director or a FPC staff member 

in the body. Commissioner McKenzie denied Commissioner Cocroft’s friendly amendment.  

The motion carried. Therefore, the full board will discuss who will comprise the appellate body. 

 

The next Testing and Recruiting Committee meeting will take place on March 11, 2021. 

 


